
Next Week at A Glance

WEEKLY FAMILY  NEWSLETTER - February 26, 2021

Hill Middle School is hosting a presentation on March 
4th 6-7:30pm. The presentation will be conducted by 
Judi’s House to help parents support grieving youth. This 
is an incredibly timely presentation and we are grateful to 
Hill for sharing it with us. Please see the flyer here for 
more information. Email valerie_tomasi@dpsk12.org 
with any questions you may have.

March Meeting - The next meeting will be on March 8 at 6pm via 
Zoom. here.

Fundraising Opportunities - See here.  

McMeen Yard Signs are HERE! Email us to arrange to get your 
yard sign! We are giving these out for free. If you would like to 
give a donation for the signs, please use this link 
https://mcmeenpto.square.site/ ($10 suggested donation)

McMeen Eats - Save the date for our next McMeen eats on 
March 9th at Cane’s Chicken.

Unite ○ Innovate ○ Achieve

From PTO

Monday 3/1 Tuesday 3/2 Wednesday 3/3 Thursday 3/4 Friday 3/5 Weekend

Collaborative 
School 

Committee (CSC) 
Meeting at 5pm

Spirit Friday: 
Favorite Book 

Character Day (see 
below)

Please see this website full of 

resources and this Bitmoji classroom 

for students.

Contact Us! 

Email: mcmeenpto@gmail.com

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary

Instagram: @realstudentsofmcmeen

Grief and Loss: A Parent 
Education Night

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LairRzbV_cN3HJQGffTl5n53tYtCaQt7/view?usp=sharing
mailto:valerie_tomasi@dpsk12.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2270809914?pwd=TlE4K1JVWjFZMVJ0MTh3b3hBKzN3Zz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j12s1OUU6OrFeGj6EpN_Phlizg1-e7TsmS7SqC3zLNU/edit?usp=sharing
https://mcmeenpto.square.site/
https://sites.google.com/view/mcmeencounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VQrxhOFi2KrVgCt10ONIWMd4YzXlVc3CdLZUt0DpvoM/edit#slide=id.g53965e0499_0_26
https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary


5th Grade Ski Discounts - Did you know that 5th and 6th Graders can get big discounts on skiing in 

Colorado? Learn more here. Registration ends Sunday, February 28th.

McMeen University - Due to low interest, we have decided to not host McMeen University this year. We will 

try again in the fall. We will still host City Strings and those families who signed up for City Strings have been 

notified.

Charging for Chromebooks - We have started charging for lost or damaged chromebooks. These charges will 

help us repair broken devices. This includes $25 for each damaged device, $25+ for each broken screen, $75 

for intentionally broken screens (e.g. broken in the middle, not accidentally dropped), $100 for first extreme 

damage, and $250-300 for lost devices.

Spirit Fridays - The Culture and Climate Committee has decided to implement Spirit Fridays. We will start it 

off this Friday with Favorite Book Character Day - Dress up as your favorite book character, be ready to 

share the title and author of your favorite book and why you love it! 

Chromebook Chargers - We are out of the small round pin chargers (see pictures below). If you have any 
extras at home, please return them to the front desk ASAP. If a student forgot their charger, please have 

them share with someone else. These are also the only chargers we have for chromebook check-outs, so we 

really need any and all of them back.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

February is Black History Month. Stay updated on projects students are doing 
and activities you can engage with at home on our website. We have a page 
dedicated to Black History Month you can find here.

Dental Health Month
Dental care for your child is now available regardless of insurance status. Dental care provided includes 

cleanings, sealants, fluoride treatments and restorative care. 

Please contact us at McMeen for more information regarding your child’s dental needs.

https://www.coloradoski.com/sites/default/files/users/user165/CSCUSA_2020.21_Passport%20Registration.pdf?utm_source=newsletter_1656&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=mdr-01-21
https://mcmeen.dpsk12.org/2021/02/11/black-history-month-activities/

